
Clean Out Your Sewing

Room

Is your sewing space overflowing with fabric, tools, or
patterns you no longer use? Have you been meaning to
tidy up your stash, but needed the perfect motivation?

Now's the time!

Our Quilt Guild is preparing for a Garage Sale Fundraiser, and we need your help
to make it a success. We’re looking for gently used or new quilting-related items

that you’re ready to part with. Think of it as a great way to clear some space
while supporting your fellow quilters and raising funds for future programs,

guest speakers, and guild activities.

What can you donate?
Fabric (yardage, fat quarters, scraps – neatly folded and clean)
Notions (thread, rulers, rotary cutters, scissors, pins, etc.)
UFOs (Unfinished Objects) – someone else might love finishing it!
Kits you never got around to starting
Sewing machines or accessories
Quilting tools or gadgets you no longer use

Please make sure all donations are clean and in good condition. If you wouldn’t buy it,
someone else probably won’t either! If you are bringing to guild for the freebie table,

would it be good for the garage sale?

Drop-Off Information:
Bring your donations to a guild meeting, or contact Lynn Scheimann to

arrange a drop-off. The deadline for donations is September 1st.

This is a great opportunity to turn your extras into treasure for someone else
—and support the guild at the same time. Thank you for your generosity and

participation!
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